Flood Control + Water Supply - Fishery Enhancement - Recreation - Hydro Electric Generation

February 14, 2014
Filed via Electronic Submittal (E-File)

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
888 — 1st Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20426-0001

SUBJECT: Yuba River Development Project
FERC Project No. 2246-058 - California
Cultural Resources Inventory Report - PRIVILEGED

Dear Secretary Bose:

The Yuba County Water Agency (YCWA), as owner and operator of the Yuba River
Development Project, hereby files with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) the
attached report entitled: Cultural Resources Inventory, National Register of Historic Places
Evaluations, and Finding of Effect for the Yuba River Development Project Relicensing, Nevada,
Sierra, and Yuba Counties, California, (FERC No. 2246) (Report). A draft of the Report was
submitted to participating tribes and agencies for review and comments. Relevant comments
were addressed, and YCWA submitted the attached transmittal letter and Report to the State
Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO) on February 11, 2014 for a 30-day review in accordance
with 36 CFR Part 800.3(c)(4) of the National Historic Preservation Act.

Please note that YCWA is filing the attached Report with FERC as Privileged since it contains
confidential information. The transmittal letter that accompanied the report to the SHPO does
not contain confidential information.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me.
Sincerely,

i/ Lo
YUBA COUNTY WATER AGENCY

Curt Aikens
General Manager

1220 F Street - Marysville, CA 95901-4740 - 530.741.6278 - Fax:530.741.6541
WWW.ycwa.com
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Attachment 1:
Attachment 2:

CC:

cc w/out Attach. 2:

YCWA’s February 11, 2014 Letter to SHPO

Cultural Resources Inventory, National Register of Historic Places
Evaluations, and Finding of Effect for the Yuba River Development
Project Relicensing, Nevada, Sierra, and Yuba Counties, California,
(FERC No. 2246) - PRIVILEGED

Frank Winchell - FERC DC
Alan Mitchnick — FERC DC

Relicensing Participants on YCWA’s Yuba River Development Project’s
Relicensing E-Mail Contact List (via e-mail)















